
 

Personnel Report 
November 19, 2014 

 

1.      Resignation of Personnel 

Attached is the resignation letter received from Linda Balla, lunchroom aide effective October 

10, 2014. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education accept the resignation of Linda Balla effective October 10, 

2014. 

 

2. Employment of Non-certified Personnel 

Attached is memorandum from Matt Vandercar supporting the employment of Katie Wojtowicz 

as a two hour a day lunchroom aide beginning November 20, 2014 at a rate of $14.16 per hour.  

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education approve the employment of Katie Wojtowicz as a two hour a 

day lunchroom aide beginning November 20, 2014 at a rate of $14.16 per hour. 

 

3. Increase in Employment of Personnel 

Attached is memorandum from Matt Vandercar supporting the increase in employment for Lori 

McCarter (elementary instructional aide) from part-time (8:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.) to full-time 

(8:15 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.) beginning November 20, 2014. 

 

Recommendation:  

That the Board of Education approves the increase in employment for Lori McCarter, 

instructional aide, from .74 FTE to 1.0 FTE beginning November 20, 2014. 

 

 

 

 

 
 


